
A memorable evening with a lasting impact!
Thank you for being part of our 26th annual Foundation Gala. Between the 
champagne poured upside down from the ceiling by our acrobatic entertainers or 
the ice sculptures–a memorable evening was enjoyed by all.

But the impact from last night’s festivities last far longer than one evening. Thanks 
to your generosity and participation, we raised over $240,000 in support of HCCC 
students to create today’s leaders.

Together, we have raised $4 million to provide scholarships for deserving students, 
fund award-winning initiatives like Hudson Scholars, and maintain HCCC’s 
Foundation Art Collection. We couldn’t have done it without you!

The Hudson County Community College Foundation thanks you for spending an 
incredible evening with us and making a difference in the lives of our students! 

Thank you for your generosity. Here’s wishing you and your family a wonderful  
holiday season.


